
Please keep your garbage containers back from the road during the winter.  Set your 

garbage cans out on Wednesday evening and put them back near your house/garage as 

soon as possible on Thursday, no later than Thursday evening.   If  the containers are too 

close to the road or blow into the road, the containers may get hit.  Please do not set 

white garbage bags onto the snow as the garbage workers can not see them in the dark 

and they may get missed.  Use a garbage can to hold the bags or use dark colored bags.  

Thank you for your cooperation! 

If  you own a dog or a cat, you are REQUIRED to license them with the city.  You must 

provide proof  of  current rabies vaccination (not to expire before June 30) along with $2 

for each license.  Pet licenses are valid from January 1st to December 31st each year and 

are required for ALL cats & dogs.  2024 licenses are now available at City Hall.  If  you 

can not come into City Hall, please mail or drop off  the rabies vaccination certificate 

(not an invoice for veterinary services) for each animal along  with $2 per license.  

The license will be issued and mailed back to you along with your original vaccination 

certificates.  If  you do not have a copy of  the vaccination certificate, contact your veteri-

narian for a copy.  No licenses will be issued if the vaccination certificate does not ac-

company the payment.  DO NOT add the cost of the licenses to your water bill pay-

ment. Please call City Hall for more details.   
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